
Announcements 6.1.25 

 

1. Members were welcomed to the new term and Mike congratulated the choir 

on a very successful Christmas concert. 

 
2.  We rehearsed Mozart and Schubert: Kyrie and Benedictus Mike covered the 

breathings for these movements. 
 

3. Jane highlighted the fire exits and asked that everyone signed the registers. 
Scores were made available for hire at £5 each. 

 

4. Choir members were reminded of the section representatives who are a point 

of contact and provide feedback to the committee: 

Sopranos: Christine King 

Altos: Chris O’Connell 

Tenors: Jonathan Summers 

Basses: Martin Collett 

 

5. Choir members were asked to complete the tea rota which is overseen by Jo 

Kyndt. 

 

6. The availability of a range of practice materials in the members’ section of the 

BHCS website was discussed:  

 

7. Jane confirmed that she had sent Mary Goodwin a card and flowers on behalf 

of the choir and further details of Peter’s funeral would be circulated as soon 

as possible. 

 

8. Jane asked how many choir members have a copy of Jenkins The Armed 

Man as we may be covering the final movement of this work at the concert. 

 

9. It was identified that Wendy Edwards has decided that the time is right to 

leave the choir and that a card was available to sign for her. 

 

10.  It was with great sadness that Jane advised the choir of the death of a    

stalwart member of the choir, Stephanie White, after a short illness. She will 

be sorely missed. 

 

 
 


